
Rebecca Wells 
 

Please consider moving or repairing the sand mines that flow into Lake Houston. Our house was
flooded in 2016 and several neighbors flooded again in this last May. 
It is discouraging to see all the money spent to dredge the river going under the WLH bridge being
wasted by more sand that enters the river with each rain and flood. 
Thank you for considering the Kingwood community that pays so much tax to the city of Houston
but is neglected by obvious environmental disregard of companies that aren't responsible for the
community they work in .


